
For more information, visit 
www.navyclosuretaskforce.navy.mil 

www.jbphh-safewaters.org 

12th Edition; June 10, 2025 

NCTF-RH Provides Update to Hawaii Gov. Josh Green  
 

As part of Navy Closure Task Force-Red Hill’s (NCTF-RH)  
ongoing commitment to engaging with the community and 
stakeholders, the NCTF-RH team provided an update to  
Gov. Josh Green on June 6.   

The team discussed continuing to work with the Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) and Hawaii Department of Health 
(DOH) to return the Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam back to 
regular drinking water compliance monitoring after more than 
three years of Long-Term Monitoring and Extended Drinking 
Water Monitoring, and reactivation of the Navy Aiea-Halawa 
Shaft.    

NCTF-RH Provides Tank Cleaning Progress Update 
 

NCTF-RH continues tank cleaning operations to safely and 
deliberately decommission the underground storage tanks 
and close the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility.   
  
Tank cleaning operations of Tanks 7 and 8 are complete, in 
accordance with the EPA and DOH approved tank cleaning 
plan and are pending regulatory approval of their cleanliness 
validation reports.   
  
Work is underway in Tanks 3 and 4 including installation and 
inspection of infrastructure before pressure washing. Tanks 5 
and 6 are set to begin pressure washing operations in the 
coming weeks. The NCTF-RH team completed degassing and 
sludge removal operations in the tanks earlier this year.  
  
Stay up to date with tank cleaning operations with the Tank 
Cleaning dashboard on the NCTF-RH website 
(www.navyclosuretaskforce.navy.mil) and the mobile app. 
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